NASUCA Water Committee Forum   – April 22-23, 2014
Registration Form 
NAME _________________________________    TITLE_____________________________

STATE ___________________________________ CITY_____________________________

STREET ADDRESS ___________________________________________________________

TELEPHONE ________________________  EMAIL_________________________________

Key issues you would like to discuss _______________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________
Are you interested in attending the Tuesday evening dinner?
Yes________

No_______

Please return form to Ed Kaufman ekaufman@oucc.in.gov  or mail to: Office of Utility Consumer Counselor, 115 West Washington Street, Suite 1500 South, Indianapolis IN, 46204.
The Conference will be held PNC Center/ Hyatt Building (East Tower, 11th Floor) 115 West Washington Street Suite 1500 South, Indianapolis, IN.

Hotel

For those attending the SURFA Financial Forum (April 24-25) SURFA is holding this year’s forum at the Hilton and you should be able to get the conference rate for Tuesday evening.
For those not attending the SURFA Financial Forum, I have made arrangements at the Omni.  They have offered me (NASUCA) a courtesy block of rooms for April 22, 2014 at a rate of $95 (government rate).  Guests can make their reservation by calling 1-800-THE-OMNI and mentioning the “NASUCA – Indianapolis” block of rooms.  There is a three week cut off April 1, 2014 (No fooling).  The Omni is a bit better logistically than the Hilton.  It is on the Green Line Shuttle and is connected to the PNC Center / Hyatt Building.      

For those who are flying to Indianapolis, you can take the GO Green Line Airport Shuttle

(It stops at the Omni).
The Go Green Airport Shuttle is the downtown to Indianapolis Airport shuttle which operates from 8:00 am to 11:00 pm Monday through Sunday.  The fare for the service is $10.00 one-way. Cash and Major Credit Cards are accepted. There will be two (2) buses operating the route at 30 minute headways. The buses will be designated as Go Green #1 and Go Green #2.  
